

# Froebelian School Form III's Weekly Newsletter 20 October 2023

Our ethos theme for after the holidays will be:

# We include others when working and playing.

Dear Parents,

- In Maths, we have started to work on addition and subtraction calculations including solving reasoning questions.
- In English, the children have been working on diary entries based on our book The Titanic.
- In Art, the children created some impressive foil pictures of the Titanic.
- In RE, the children have been looking at some bible stories discussing the messages found in them.
- On Tuesday, the cross-country runners did a magnificent job representing themselves and Froebelian

This first half-term has passed incredibly quickly for everyone – a sure sign that it has been both busy and enjoyable!

## **Holiday Homework:**

This has now been thoroughly explained to the children and they are aware of my high expectations.

#### PE and Games:

After half-term, FIII will be swimming on a Tuesday. This means that they should come into school in their sports kit with their school swim wear underneath. They should bring their towel and underwear in a separate bag.

### **Test Folders:**

These should be sent back into school on Monday 6<sup>th</sup> November, along with the holiday homework tasks and their spelling homework.

Have a lovely half-term break.

Best wishes,

Laura Hazell and Valentina Kalaj

#### **Calendar Dates**

Monday 6<sup>th</sup> November – Return to school- Winter Uniform

Tuesday 7<sup>th</sup> November – Whole school parent consultations – 5.00pm – 7.30pm

Thursday 9<sup>th</sup> November – Armistice Day Assembly and whole school parent consultations 3.50 – 6pm